
UPCOMING SERMON SERIES FOR SEPTEMBER 2019 

WELCOME to Fall 2019, as we begin a new school year together and a new ministry year at Trinity 

UMC. As you’ll notice below, we have a very special Sunday planned for the Labor Day weekend 

(guest speaker). Then, we’ll kick off our Sunday School and many other activities at Trinity on Sunday, 

September 8. This is also when we go back to our regular during-the-year schedule with worship at 

both 8 & 10 AM (and Sunday School/Fellowship Time in between). Following is how we’ll kick off our 

new fall worship series in September: UNSTUCK: MOVING BEYOND MEDIOCRITY… 

Sept. 1 – THE JESUS NO ONE TALKS ABOUT: HE SAID WHAT? – John 1:14 

Sept. 8 – GETTING UNSTUCK IN MY FAITH – John 21:1-3 

Sept. 15 – GETTING UNSTUCK IN MY FINANCES – Prov. 3:27-28 

Sept. 22 – GETTING UNSTUCK IN MY FAMILY – Prov. 22:6 

Sept. 29 - TBA 

It’s a great time to get back to worship, join us in taking a look at who we are as followers of Christ and 

as Christ’s church here in Dodge County! We look 

forward to seeing all of you at worship …           

and helping each other get ‘unstuck’ in life… 

Being disciples of Jesus together…             

Pastor Rom 

 

Sunday Worship 8:00  & 10:00 AM 

www.trinitylomira.org  

300 Church St. 

Lomira WI 53048 

920-269-4411    
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WELCOME TO MEMBERSHIP! 
 

“In his grace, God has given us different gifts for doing certain things well [italics mine]. So if God has given you 
the ability to prophesy, speak out with as much faith as God has given you. 7 If your gift is serving others, serve 
them well. If you are a teacher, teach well. 8 If your gift is to encourage others, be encouraging. If it is giving, give 
generously [italics mine]. If God has given you leadership ability, take the responsibility seriously. And if you have 
a gift for showing kindness to others, do it gladly.” – Romans 12:6-8 (NLT) 
 

Dear Trinity family, 
 

It’s hard to believe that summer ’19 has come and almost gone, by the time you read 
this! It’s been a good summer on my end, however, and I hope & pray it’s been good on yours 
too. It is September though. School has begun and many are underway in their life schedules 
into this new school year. Here at Trinity, we’re gearing up for a great school year as well. 

A few months back, we implemented a new goal for our members to reach—50% 
worship attendance (for those who are physically able to be here). And out of that discussion, 
I’ve been teaching/reminding on what it means to be a member of a local United Methodist 
congregation. Though there are many ways we measure membership, weekly attendance at 
one of our worship celebrations is the most outward sign of who our members are—what they 
do together. So, I’ve been teaching/reminding about membership. Let’s continue in that 6

th
 

promise we make as members—what we promise to participate in when we become members. 
I think we’ve covered the importance/reasons for making regular worship attendance a 

priority—the first of the participatory promises. This month, I want to begin talking about the 
second participatory promise—our gifts. And, as United Methodists, we have a two-fold 
understanding of what this means. 1) It’s about sharing our spiritual gifts with the local Body of 
Christ. (We take our membership vows in community & promise to live them out in community.) 
And 2) it’s about sharing tangible (financial) gifts with the local Body of Christ so it can function 
and be all God wants it to be (through various ministries) in this world we live in. 

So how are you doing with this part of your membership vows? In general, all these 
membership vows express God’s call to discipleship. God bids us to fulfill that calling wherever 
we go, whatever we do. Just like our founding father, John Wesley, we believe ‘the world is our 
parish,’ which means our discipleship is to be lived out wherever we go, whatever we do. The 
local church, however—and our membership here, is where we practice these beliefs. If you’re 
connected to Trinity UMC through membership, this is where we live out the vows we made in 
this community and before God. So, are you sharing your gifts with your church? 

I’ll continue with this particular part of our membership vows in October, but let me next 
say that in October/November we will be offering another Membership Class here at Trinity 
UMC! This is a six-week class for anyone wanting to know more about membership—either 
those currently a member or those desiring to be a member. Again, this will start in October; 
this is your chance to discover (if you haven’t already) what the United 
Methodist Church expects of its members, along with what your pastor 
expects of those who connect to Trinity UMC through membership. And this 
is a class of exploration, so feel free to sign up on the sign-up sheet in the 
Connections Room and join us. We’d love to have you a part of this very 
informative class—again, only six weeks this fall. Until next month, we’re… 
 
Working together to make this Body stronger, 

Pastor Rom 



Food Pantry Now Accepting Vegetables 

Fresh vegetables should be coming soon from our gardens. Please consider sharing with our Food Pantry.  

The Food Pantry is open the 2nd and 4th Saturday of each month, and we would appreciate your donations 

dropped off on the Thursday  before those Saturdays, between 9:00AM to 1:00 PM. 

 A box will be placed in the hallway by the back entrance.  Thanks for your help!  

The loss of a loved one often happens at the least expected moment, giving rise to the need of    

making unplanned arrangements in a time of sorrow. Planning ahead for this inevitable event is    

recommended and will ease the burden at this stressful time of need. 

The selection of the final resting place should be given careful consideration with respect to the final 

wishes of the family and the loved one. Location, accessibility, maintenance, and family tradition are 

important qualities that should be thought of well in advance of the demand. 

Trinity United Methodist Cemetery Association sponsors three well developed, beautifully            

landscaped, perpetually maintained final resting places. Located in quiet, rural surroundings, choice 

parcels are available on the sites of the former Emanuel and Ebenezer churches. The Salem 

grounds in the Village of Lomira offers more urban surroundings. These sites represent historic fami-

ly resting places dating back to before the Civil War. Many sites are available at each of these loca-

tions.  More detailed information may be obtained at  our church website.    www.trinitylomira.org

CEMETERY ASSOCIATION ANNOUNCES PRICE INCREASE 

 
The Trinity Cemetery Association has announced an increase in the cost of purchasing cemetery lots 
at all three of the locations. Increased costs of perpetual care and maintenance are the primarily rea-
sons for the need. New prices will become effective as of January 1, 2020: 
 

For members of Trinity Church, lot prices will be increased to $500.00 per lot from the current 
$300.00. Perpetual care will be increased to $500.00 per person from the current $300.00. 

 

For non-members, lot prices will be increased to $1,000.00 per lot from the current $600.00. 
Perpetual care will be increased to $1,000.00 per person from the current $600.00. 

Charges for other services can be found on the church web site www.trinitylomira.org 

Listed under the links to Lomira tab or by calling Jan Guell at 920-948-9410

Ladies Bible Study.  All Ladies Welcome! 

Tuesday evenings, 6:30 p.m. Fireside Room 

Starting September 17th.  Leaders Deb Wiedmeyer, Pam Wellso 

Sign up at the back table in the connections Room, or contact Pam Wellso.  The guide book we will be using is 
$7.50.  Scholarships are available. 

We will be studying John’s letters (1, 2 and 3 Jon in the New Testament).  We will use our Bibles and guide 
book, John’s Letters: Discovering Genuine Christianity, written for the LifeGuide series of scripture studies, by 
Ron Blankley.  “When we strip away what is superficial, cultural or traditional, what is the essence of genuine 
Christianity? What qualities and beliefs must be present in the living and life-changing faith?  John’s letters fo-
cus on the three most important aspects of Christian life.  With power and simplicity, he helps us focus our 
attention on what really matters– both now and for eternity.”  

http://www.trinitylomira.org/


UPCOMING MEMBERSHIP CLASS 

We will be offering a membership class this fall, either for those desiring to officially join Trinity    

United Methodist Church as their local congregation or for anyone wanting to brush up on the     

privileges/responsibilities of their own membership, or to just explore membership in general. There 

will be a sign-up sheet in August in the Narthex for this upcoming class. This will be a 6-week class 

with the pastor, beginning in October. We’ll be meeting Sundays at 4 PM in order to accommodate 

those now interested. The dates will be as follows: 

October 6, 13, 20 & 27 

November 10 & 17 

(Only the first class might interfere with a Packer game!) Please do sign up if  interested in exploring 

the topic or if you have a desire to be a member of Trinity UMC in particular. And please feel free to 

talk to me with any questions you might have. I look forward to spending this quality time with you! 

Pastor Rom 

Note: Trinity UMC suggests a $10 donation to cover the materials used                                            

in this membership class. 

Do you process photos on Shutterfly.com? 

With our new Church directory, we get our own Shutterfly storefront.  Every time you 

order your photos through our storefront TUMC will get 8% back.  It’s simple, just go 

to: tumc.shutterflystorefront.com click shop and login to your Shutterfly account to 

place your order.   It’s a great place to get your Christmas cards and gifts as well!  

This deal will last for 4 years! 



Trust 

 There are many experiences that I had as a 

teacher.  The one I chose to relate is about trust.  

Trust came up in one of Rom’s sermons and is a      

tenant of our faith.  I had a class of 23 Seniors in my 

Sociology/Social Problems class.  This happened in the 

sixties when all classes were a year long as we had 

not arrived at the semester concept.  During the 

course of the year a very special bond developed    

between teacher and students and between students.  

This bond grew into real trust as each class member 

felt at ease in the class.  Because we discussed life’s 

problems, the students agreed to keep what was said 

in the class in the room and not tell outside the class.  

They themselves came to this so-called rule because 

they would often relate personal experiences that 

befit the topic under discussion.   

 The subject of trust came up about midway 

through the year.  Because the class had developed a 

unity, one student asked me if I trusted them.  I      

replied in affirmative.  Little did I know that with this 

response, I would be put to the test.  They asked how 

I could demonstrate this trust in them.  I asked time 

to consider what I could do.  The next day I said the 

following –“Do you trust me?” and they said yes.  

After all they said we trust you to teach us what we 

need and you will grade us fairly and honestly.        

Anyway, I thought of something that I thought they 

would never do.  I said I would leave the classroom 

for ten minutes and go to the office and to prove it I 

used the intercom from the office.  They were to 

place on the table anything that illegal or against 

school rules to have in their possessions.  

 During the ten minutes, I really believed that 

when I returned to the classroom that the table 

would be empty.  I was anxious to demonstrate that 

trust can be limited.  However, when I returned the 

table was not empty but full of many things.  I 

thought to myself, how could 23 seniors carry with 

them so much?  What was on the table: packs of    

cigarettes, decks of playing cards, a switch blade, jack 

knives, lewd pictures, bongs or drub pipes and various 

pills (of which I did not know).  The class seeing my 

astonishment beamed in the fact they demonstrated 

their trust in me.   

 I now faced a real dilemma.  By rights, I was to       

confiscate the items and report it to the office.  But I 

also realized that they trusted me (I chose the wrong 

way to demonstrate it) and if I did confiscate, I would 

lose their trust and the class for the rest of the year.  I 

reiterated my dilemma to them- they understood and 

vowed that no one outside the class would ever 

know.  I then said I would leave the room for ten 

minutes and they could collect their items.  They said 

no, they did not want me to leave the room and that I 

could see who placed what items on the table.  I was 

overwhelmed in the fact that they had this much trust 

in me.  They came up one by one and reclaimed their 

items and nothing was ever said to anyone.  I was 

glad it was over, but it did make me think about the 

ramifications of trust and the responsibility that it 

places on the people doing the trusting and the     

person they trusted.  

CONTINUED ...                                                                     



Continued from page 5….  

 It was an experience I will never forget to feel so trusted 

by a group of students.  Trust is vital to our lives.  What would it 

be like if we could not trust another person?  I thought about 

who I trusted besides my family and close friends.  There are the 

doctors (when I had my latest heart attack, I vaguely remember 

the doctors and nurses telling me to stay with them as I lapsed in 

and out of consciousness). In the flurry of taking x-rays, drawing 

blood for tests, placing IV’s in my arms, giving shots of morphing, 

I had to place my trust in them and that they would do their best 

to see me through, which they did- I’m writing this article.  Later 

the cardiologist told me what I would need to do to prevent a 

future attack or stroke. 

 I thought of the hymn: Trust and Obey.  I looked up the 

song in our hymnal and was attracted to the second verse.  “Not 

a shadow can rise, not a cloud in the skies, but His smile quickly 

drives it away.  Not a doubt, nor a fear, not a sigh nor a tear can 

abide while we trust and obey.  Trust and obey for there is no 

other way.  To be happy in Jesus, but to trust and obey.”  I love 

that verse as it really demonstrates the need for trust.  Life    

without trust would be chaotic.  Driving down the road you have 

to trust that the other driver is following the rules of the road.  

There are many other examples.  

 The pinnacle of trust is that which we place in Jesus-that 

trust is implicit.  There are times when trust is challenged.  Time 

like why do I have this particular disease, like mass killings at      

El Paso and other tragedies in our life or in the lives of others.  

But because of our faith (not being able to see or understand 

God’s full plan) we are able to retain that trust.  It is that in the 

lord that allows us to endure and to face tomorrow. 

 So we trust and obey for there is no other way.  Think of 

all the people you trust and all the people who trust you.  To list 

those I trust: parents, family, close friends, my pastor, my church 

family and of course, my Lord and others.  With the exception of 

my Savior, sometimes trust in others can be shaken, misplaced 

or lost, but the unshakeable trust in the lord allows us to go.  

There is so much more about trust that needs to be said, perhaps 

in a future article.   

-William Seefeld 

LOAVES AND FISHES 

TUMC will once 

again serve Loaves 

and Fishes Mon-

day,   September 16th.                 

Church of Peace                             

158 S. Military Rd in Fond du Lac 

Volunteers and cookie makers are 

needed.  Servers will work from     

4-7:00 pm.   

Thank you to all who have helped 

with the music ministry for our       

worship services.  It was appreciated 

by your church family and Jesus loved 

every note offered.  

We pray that we continue to give our 

best to praise Jesus in a humble and 

loving way.  

As the Adult Choir, Band, Bell Choir, 

Sunday School Children and worship 

band help with Sunday services, 

please continue to volunteer for Jesus 

with a solo, duet, or small group.   

Also, if you have a favorite hymn, 

please mention it to us and as it fits 

the message offered by Pastor, we will 

sing it! 

Gratefully, 

Jason Ehlert, 

Worship Music Coordinator 



Why $9? 
A donation of $9 per shoebox gift is critical for Operation Christmas Child. It provides for: 
 

Collection 

After shoebox gifts are dropped off at nearly 5,000 locations around the United States each year in 

November, trucks transport the precious cargo to eight different processing centers. 

Processing 

Eight processing center warehouses around the country are secured so that thousands of volun-

teers can inspect the shoebox gifts and prepare them for international shipment. 

Shipping to Over 100 Countries 

Ships, trucks, and airplanes transport millions of shoeboxes to the countries where they will be 

distributed. Once there, local churches use many modes of transportation to get them to children 

in need as a tangible expression of God's love. 

Do you think the $9 OCC donation per shoebox is a lot? 

Consider this:   If you ship a 7 pound shoebox from the USPS to these countries… 

Average weight of packed OCC Shoebox is 7 pounds 

USA to Columbia 

USA to Cambodia 

USA to Tanzania 

$71.80 

$68.05 
$83.30 

Gospel Materials 

Your $9 donation to Operation Christmas Child, a project of 

Samaritan's Purse, helps train and equip local churches to use 

the Ministry Partner Guide. This resource shows churches 

how to share the Good News of the Lord Jesus Christ in a 

child-friendly way. 

Your donation also provides The Greatest Gift Gospel      

Booklets, which are written in the children's language and 

distributed along with shoebox gifts. 



I hope you have all enjoyed a safe and fun summer, as I have.  As  you may know, our Choir Season is fast     

approaching and I’m looking at some new and old favorite songs for us to enjoy and sing.   

Our practices again will be held on Wednesday nights, starting at 7:00 pm, we will be singing the 1st and 3rd 

Sundays of each month.  The Choir is always looking for some new adult members to join our festive group.  

You need to be a Freshman in high school, or older, to be part of the Adult Choir.  Come check us out any 

Wednesday night and join in the fun of singing to the lord.  

Our first practice of this new season will be on Wednesday, September 11th at 7:00 pm.  We will be singing on 

Sunday, September 15th, at the 10:00am service.  See you soon!   

Keep a song in your heart.                                                                                                                                                     

Pam Hilker                                                                                                                                                                                

Adult Choir Director 

GOD reigns–                                                                                                                                                                         

The SON shines–                                                                                                                                                                  

The SPIRIT within us rejoices!!! 

                                                                                                                             

The purpose of Trinity’s Caring Ministry is to offer distinctively Christian caregiving to those who are a part of 

Christ’s body, but are homebound to the point of not being able to worship with us regularly. Caring ministers 

visit “shut in” church members once a month for approximately an hour. During the visits we administer       

communion, talk about the ongoing activities of the church, pray together, and discuss topics of interest to the 

care receiver.  

We have fielded requests to provide additional services to our homebound or assisted living   members. We wish 

that we could do more but our ministry operates to the extent described in the preceding paragraph.  

On communion Sunday after communion has been distributed to the congregation you have noticed one of the 

caring ministers walk to the communion table. The congregation reads a blessing and the caring    minister walks 

down the center aisle with two containers. The dish contains communion wafers, not cubed bread, and the     

vinegar jar contains grape juice. These elements have been blessed by Pastor Rom. After church the communion 

stewards prepare 7 small communion kits with a container of grape juice and a few wafers. The caring ministers 

pick up their filled communion kit and try to visit their care receiver sometime during that next week. During 

that visit the caring minister follows a short scripted communion service and celebrates  communion with their 

care receiver. The caring minister is responsible for getting their cleaned communion kit back to church before 

communion Sunday the following month.  

New to the caring ministry team for the 2019-2020 season is Carol Dilling. Carol was trained over the summer 

and she will be commissioned into caring       ministry on September 15. Carol joins the returning caring ministry 

team that includes: Ruth Batterman, Kathy Drexler, Dorothy Hake, Gene Hake, Betty Menzer, Chuck Rhein, Bill 

Seefeld, and Deb Wiedmeyer. If you have  interest in learning more about Trinity’s Caring Ministry please       

contact Kathy Drexler, coordinator. We will be thrilled to train new team members again in June and July 2020.  



October Is Staff Appreciation Month  

If you listen to Christian radio or read Christian websites you may know that October 

is Pastor Appreciation Month. The Trinity SPRC would like to expand the parameters 

of the celebration to include the pastor, his wife, and the staff during October 2019. 

Our fantastic staff at Trinity goes above and beyond their job descriptions to provide 

each of us with a meaningful worship experience laying the ground work for us to 

Love, Grow and Serve the Lord and other people.  

The SPRC encourages you to be in contact with these servants at any time during the 

month of October and specifically during the 8 days that we will be focusing on each 

of them individually. You may not need any suggestions as to how to show your       

appreciation for what they do. But, if you do…you could mail or email a note of 

thanks, call them on the telephone, surprise them with their favorite treat or flowers, 

purchase a small gift, invite them to breakfast or lunch. The sky is the limit.  

October 6 - 13 Priscilla and Jason Ehlert  

October 13 - 20 Sandy Collier and Pam Hilker  

October 20 - 27 Jessica Marschie  

October 27 - Nov. 3 Pastor Rom and Jane Pegram  

This is the staff appreciation schedule. We will provide reminders of this schedule in 

the weekly bulletins. As an example of what we have in mind, from October 6-13     

focus your attention on showing Priscilla and Jason how much you appreciate what 

they do. Shower them with love for those 8 days. Do the same for any or all the other 

staff members during their designated 8 days of staff appreciation.  

We will wrap this up with a Staff Recognition Sunday on November 3rd. The staff will 

be introduced at both services with a special time for fellowship with them during the 

connections time between services.  



September 
1. Daniel 9-10 

2. Daniel 11-12 

3. Ezra 1-3 

4. Ezra 4-7 

5. Ezra 8-10 

6. Nehemiah 1-3 

7. Nehemiah 4-6 

8. Nehemiah 7 

9. Nehemiah 8-9 

10. Nehemiah 10-11 

11. Nehemiah 12-13 

12. 1 Chronicles 1-2 

13. 1 Chronicles 3-5 

14. 1 Chronicles 6 

15. 1 Chronicles 7-8 

16. 1 Chronicles 9-10 

17. 1 Chronicles 11-12 

18. 1 Chronicles 13-15 

19. 1 Chronicles 16-17 

20. 1 Chronicles 18-20 

21. 1 Chronicles 21-23 

22. 1 Chronicles 24-25 

23. 1 Chronicles 26-27 

24. 1 Chronicles 28-29 

25. 2 Chronicles 1-4 

26. 2 Chronicles 5-7 

27. 2 Chronicles 8-10 

28. 2 Chronicles 11-14 

29. 2 Chronicles 15-18 

30. 2 Chronicles 19-21 

2019 

Coming soon, we’ll have an all new           

interactive Church database.  With the new 

database you’ll be able to update your own 

personal  information, use it as a directory, 

make contributions and be able to receive 

church news and much more, all on your 

phone.  This new tool will be for EVERYONE.  

Stay tuned!   

Little Things CAN Mean a Lot!! 

A community service project started during Vacation 

Bible School in 2014, continues to support a worthy 

cause – the Ronald McDonald House of Eastern      

Wisconsin. 

On Saturday, May 18th, Owen, Amy and Steve Unferth     

traveled to Winter Services in Milwaukee to participate 

in the annual Ronald McDonald House Pop Tab Dump 

Day.  Their cargo consisted of 480 pounds of pop 

tabs!!! 

Recycling pop tabs can provide a surprising amount of     

revenue to help fund the RMH “home away from home” 

for families with sick children being treated at local  

hospitals. 

Since 2000, recycling little aluminum tabs on the 

tops of soda cans has generated over $360,000 for 

the Ronald McDonald House. 

Savings pop tabs is easy!  They’re compact, with a high    

concentration of recyclable aluminum.  This year, a   

TOTAL of over 7,000 pounds of tabs were collected in 

Milwaukee, generating over $8,000!! 

How can you help?  Spread the word to your family, 

friends, classmates and co-workers and provide con-

tainers (located on the filing cabinets in the hallway 

near the church offices) for them to collect pop tabs.  

When the containers are full, dump them into the RMH 

House located at the church – and keep on collecting - 

it’s that simple!  Let’s continue to PULL TOGETHER for 

the kids! 

THANK YOU 

For supporting the  

“House that Love Built!”                       

Owen Unferth 

http://www.rmhc.org/home


TUMC Prayer Concerns 

 Jan (Had) Johnson starting treatments in West Bend 8-25 

 Larry Schraufnagel rehab at Hope 8-25 

 Brenda Bergman pancreatic cancer (meal train online) 8-25 

 Sharon Walter cancer, in Hospice 8-25 

 Gary Walker started physical therapy, doing well 8-25 

 Robert Rambousek (Tina’s Uncle) undergoing radiation treatment 8-11 

 Brett Bannach Chron’s Disease 8-11 

 Carl Freitag (Carlene Cardenas’ brother) Parkinson's (10 years) 3-6 months to live 8-11 

 Carlene Cardenas small tumor behind ear, meeting with neurosurgeon at UW on 9-19,  8-11 

 Jerry Stark in rehab 8-7 

 Audrey McBrair healing from broken hip and collar bone 8-4 

 Ivan Reetz (Jewson’s neighbor) doing better, prayers appreciated 7-28 

  Dian (Hake’s sister-in-law) aorta problems 7-21 

  Bill Balthazor (Michelle Large’s Brother) doing immune therapy, improving 7-21 

  Richard Haefs home, doing heart testing (pray for Janice too!) 7-21 

 Diana Jewson stroke, moved to rehab facility in Clinton, walking with 4 point cane 6-30 

  Cal Voight suffering from various health issues, at hope 6-18 

  Eugene Balson chemo for bone cancer 6-3 

  Kim Wetzel health complications 5/5 

  Sandy Collier Chronic lymphocytic leukemia 11-15-18 

  

Our Prayer list covers for  6-8 months. If you feel someone needs to  continue or be placed back on the list, 

please let the office know. 

For Prayer Requests please contact Jessica in the church office by email, our website 

(www.trinitylomira.org) or by phone. 

 

Diana’s New Address 

Alden Meadow Park 

Rehab & Nursing Center 

709 Meadow Park Drive 

Clinton, WI 53525 

TUMC Budget Totals  

Year to date needed to meet budget:       

$138,963.00 

Received through  

8-25-2019: $111,024.60 

Budget Shortfall: $27,938.40 



Starting September 8th Trinity will  return to 

our two worship services 

at 8 AM and 10 AM. 

Sunday School and Youth Group 9 AM 

Coffee Connection 9 AM 

See you there! 

The October Newsletter Deadline is             

Sep. 24th. Please have all of your articles 

into the church office by noon that day. 

Thank you! 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

SUNDAY SCHOOL STARTS 

SEPTEMBER 8TH, 9AM 

September Anniversaries 

1 Marshall & Kelly Feucht 

3     Scott & Kim Scharschmidt 

4 Peter & Casey Buske 

8 Mark & Peggy Moe 

 Duane & Lori Winter 

21.   Mike & Gena Poetzel 

22.   Jeremy & Jessica Schobat 

24   Chad & Rebecca Alf 

 Steve & Cindy Bryant 

25   Bill & Shari Buske 

30  Fred & Betty Menzer 

September Bir thdays 

1    Becky Luedtke 

2    Pete Drexler 

 Jeremy Ruenger 

3    Gretchen Kanas 

 Sarah Kretschmer 

 Cooper Thorn 

4    Allison Batterman 

      Sammy Joan Todl 

5    Brett Buske  

6    Glen Renderman 

8.  Jeanne Hinz 

9    Kirsten Kretschmer  

      Roy Meyer 

10 Mark Wetzel 

11 Craig Rosenkranz 

 Johnathon Krueger 

14   Ellen Leland 

15 Quintin Graf 

16 Justin Poetzel 

       Cherie Reitz  

 Kevin Steers 

17 Peter Jewson 

 Clayton Marschie 

18  Brooklyn Krueger 

20  Barb Adelmeyer 

      Patrice Burmeister 

 Corinn Rhein 

      Tammy Westphal 

22  Lois Jewson 

23   Betty Menzer 

24  Cheyanne Renderman 

25    Callen Mae Schaefer 

26 Steve Janke  

27  Kevin Gudex 

29  Kathy Drexler 



September 2019 TUMC-Lomira 

Worship Service 9:00 AM  

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2 3 

5:30 pm Girl 

Scouts 8549 

4 

6:00 pm Bells 

6:30 pm AA & 

All-Anon 

5 

6:30 Girl Scouts 

8005 

6 

 

7 

 

8 

2 Services Begin 

First Day of   

Sunday School 

6:00 pm Boy 

Scouts 740 

9 10 

8:00 am UM 

Men’s Group 

3:00 pm Hope 

Service 

7:00 pm Church 

Council Meeting 

11  

6:00 pm Bells 

Girl Scouts 

8153 

6:30 pm 

AA & Al-Anon 

7:00 Choir 

12 

6:00 pm Girl 

Scouts 8201 

13 14 

10:00 am Food 

Pantry 

 

15 16 

12:00 pm Blood 

Bank 

17 

5:30 Girl Scouts 

8549 

6:00 pm SPRC 

6:30 pm Ladies 

Bible Study 

18  

6:00 pm Bells 

6:30 pm 

AA & Al-Anon 

7:00 Choir 

19 

6:00 pm Pack 

Meeting  

6:30 pm Girl 

Scouts 8005 

20 

 

21 

 

Tolzman/

Backhaus    

Wedding 

22 

6:00 pm Goy 

Scouts 740 

23 24 

6:30 pm Ladies 

Bible Study 

 

Newsletter 

Deadline 

25 

6:00 pm Bells 

Girl Scouts 

8153 

6:30 pm 

AA & Al-Anon 

7:00 Choir 

26 

 

27 28 

10:00 am Food 

Pantry 

29 

 

 

30      



Trinity United Methodist Church   

300 Church Street 

Lomira, WI 53048 

Return Service Requested 

 
Rom Pegram, Pastor 

Cell (Preferred) 1-608-417-0060  

Church Office: (920) 269-4411  Parsonage-After 9:00 PM (920) 269-7292 
Office Hours Tues.-Thurs. 9AM-1PM 

Or by Appointment 
                               

Email:  
pastorromtumc@gmail.com 

churchofficetumc@gmail.com 
 

SUMMER WORSHIP SERVICES 
9:00 AM 

 
Church Office Hours:  
Tues-Thur 9AM-1PM 

mailto:pastorromtumc@gmail.com

